
 

 
DATE:  October 2, 2018 
 
TO:  President and Honorable Board Members, 
  Corpus Christi Business and Job Development Corporation 
 
THROUGH: Constance Sanchez, Acting Executive Director 
 

FROM: Arlene Medrano, Business Liaison 

  ArleneM@cctexas.com 
  (361) 826-3356 
 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name      Title/Position  Department 

1. Arlene Medrano    Business Liaison  City Manager 
2. Aimee Alcorn-Reed   Assistant City Attorney Legal 
3. Constance Sanchez   Director   Finance  
4. Jay Ellington    Director   Parks & Recreation 
 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 

Name    Title/Position    Organization 

1.  Alyssa Barrera  Executive Director    DMD 
 
 
BACKGROUND : 

At the August 2018 meeting, the DMD brought forward a proposal requesting 
$318,349.22 annually in Type A Seawall Funds for a Seawall Steward Program. Board 
Members had questions regarding the City’s current efforts to clean the seawall. Answers 
to those questions are provided via the attached memo and staff will provide additional 
responses at the meeting. 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
Memo – Parks and Recreation Seawall Memo 

Seawall Steward Proposal – Follow-Up Discussion  

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
Corpus Christi Business and Job Development Meeting of October 15, 2018 
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